
 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 

6th March 2018 

 

Dear fellow Residents,   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
St Patrick's Day - Social 

 

A reminder to Residents that Wednesday, 14th March 2018 (that's next week) social 
evening will be a St Patrick's Themed evening.  Please wear anything you like as 
long as it's GREEN. 
 
An Irish priest is driving down to New York and gets stopped for speeding in Connecticut.  The state trooper 
smells alcohol on the priest's breath and then sees an empty wine bottle on the floor of the car. 
He says, "Sir, have you been drinking?" 
"Just water," says the priest. 
The trooper says, "Then why do I smell wine?" 
The priest looks at the bottle and says, "Good Lord! He's done it again!"  
 

So, we will see you all at 17.00 (5pm) please make sure you book with Hendra at 
The Bistro on ext. 209. 
 

         

  
 
 

 

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications  

(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about St Patrick's Day Social 

 

 

 

 

 


